
May 30th 1922
My dear General,

I think you must have met Major Furse, the head 
of the Appointments Branch at the Colonial Office when 
you were over here for the Universities Conference last 
summer, hut in case you did not this is to commend him 
very warmly to you personally. I know his mission is 
one with which you sympathise and which if successful 
will add a new interest and outlook to Canadian 
University life.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely

General Sir Arthur Currie,GCMG.,KCB., 
McGill University


